
                    

Knights of Columbus 

St. Joseph Council No. 8417 

P.O. Box 242 

Waxahachie, TX 75165 

GRAND KNIGHTS REPORT 
The Grand Knight Larry Greene called the meeting to 
order. The Grand knight emphasized the importance 
of January, February and March and asked brother 

knights to plan their calendar accordingly to include 
Kufic fundraising events, casinos, and council events 

 
District Deputy Report 

John Casarez introduced a program fundraiser 
(committee of 1000) pin for sale $10. Supporting 
seminarians and the Bishop. The Diocesan Golf 

Tournament April 20th, $110 per person. More to 
Follow 

 

EVENTS 
Texas State Council Charites maintains Two Education 
Grant Programs. Application guidelines and eligibility 

requirements can be obtained by your councils 
recording secretary if interest. 

March 1st Deadline for Completion 
~ 

A Corporate Communion for our council is set for 
January 27th at the 5PM Mass at St. Joseph’s Wear 

Red Shirts. 
~ 

The 17th Annual Barcevac Super bowl BBQ Event for 
Cystic Fibrosis is scheduled for February 1, 2, 3, 4 of 
February. 1000 Lbs. of brisket will be prepared and 

cooked Thursday and Friday wand sold at 5 PM Mass 
and all Sunday Masses on Sunday if available. We will 

need all Knights on board for the fundraiser 
Ron Naizer coordinating 

~ 
A Knights of Columbus/St. Josephs Youth Ministry will 

be coordinating a Fish Fry is scheduled for the First 
Friday in Lent, February 16th More to Follow 

 

 
Columbian Club 

 
Bob Betik and Stan Holcomb reported that all permits 

are in, the slab will be poured Friday 1/26, and the 
work is proceeding on schedule. 

 

 

FINANCIALS 
 

Treasures Report:-Tom Buford 
Knight of Columbus                                             $6368.82 
Knights Columbian Club                                     $ 5889.05 
Columbus Capital                                                $9,813.80 
Grand Total                                                       $22, 071.67                                                                
 

Financial Secretary Report-Stan Holcomb 
reported that $400 has been paid for the First Look of 
Ellis County Pro-Life banquet fundraiser on February 

9th 

 
Unfinished Business 

Daddy Daughter Dance coordinator Issac Martinez 
requested authorization from the council on hiring a 

professional photographer for this years dance on 
February 24th. Estimated cost $760 to be offset with 

event revenue. Motion to support this annual activity 
seconded and approved. 
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Committee REPORTS 

 

4th DEGREE 
 

4th Degree Exemplification scheduled for 
March & October 2018 

Contact Ron Naizer or Glenn Beck for additional 
information 

 

BUSINESS 
Hall Rental for family events-must be active member- 

$100 per day/night and a $500 refundable rental 
deposit 

 
CASINO 

January & February dates and locations have been 
determined-check with Larry Greene for more info. 

 

PRO-LIFE 
Hugh Reynolds reporting the prolife march involved 

thousands marking the Anniversary of the Roe vs 
Wade Decision on Abortion. Approximately 7500 

attended for the Pro Life Rally 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


